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AAACU Supports Alcona Community Schools Band Program 

Alpena, MI, May 01, 2023 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) 
recently showed their support for the 
Alcona Band Program. 

Alcona Community Schools recently 
hosted Michigan Schools Band and 
Orchestra Association District 9 
Band Festival, which is a 
combination of fourteen schools. 
During the festival, Lincoln Branch 
team members volunteered their time 
working the concession stand and 
presented Emma Hilton, Alcona 
Community Schools Band Director 
with a $300.00 donation to support 

the festival and band program. 

This sponsorship is funded by our Community Reinvestment Fund which is comprised of dollars 
donated back into our communities thanks to credit union members who choose to receive their 
monthly statements electronically. The credit union pledged to donate $9.00 annually for each of 
these e-statement accounts and in 2023, AAACU will donate up to $238,000.00 back into the 
communities they serve. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of March 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 44,253 members with total 
assets equal to $724,101,971. 

Pictured: Lorna Dellar, Charlene Miller, Emma Hilton, and Cheryl Kelly 
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